
 

 

Important Notice 

School closes at 3:10pm 

on Wednesday 20th 

December 

Re-opens on Thursday 4th 

January at 8:45am 
Please ensure that your child attends school on Wednesday 

20th December and returns on Thursday 4th January. If your 

child does not attend on the last day of term or does not 

return we will assume that it is an extended holiday, and a 

fine will be issued. 

 

Remember 
In the line at 

quarter to nine 

*DINNER MONEY* 
Keep your 

ParentMail account 
topped up 

Always inform 
school of 
absences 

No holidays 
authorised in 
school time 
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